
  
 
 
 

 
 

The Honourable Mrs Carrie Lam Cheng Yuet-Ngor 
Chief Executive of the Hong Kong SAR 
Chief Executive’s Office 
2 Tim Mei Avenue, Tamar 
Hong Kong 
 
 
4 June 2021 
 

 

Dear Chief Executive, 

  

Early Vaccination for All 

 

Thank you for your letter of 31 May. At the British Chamber of Commerce, we are fully 

supportive of the campaign to encourage vaccination in Hong Kong and have joined a number 

of initiatives to this effect. We have circulated your letter to all our members and have 

encouraged them to consider the matters you have raised and to adopt appropriate measures 

to help increase the vaccination rate. I am also pleased to report that a number of our 

members have already introduced some measures. 

  

We believe that vaccination will increasingly be integral to allowing borders to reopen, enabling 

the return to an improved and sustainable business environment as quickly and as safely as 

possible. It is a vital step in helping Hong Kong to reconnect with the international business 

community. We acknowledge that business, in addition to Government, has an important role 

to play in this.  

  

We look forward to continuing to work with Government in these regards. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Peter Burnett 

Chairman  

The British Chamber of Commerce in Hong Kong 

Cc: Mr Matthew Cheung Kin-chung, GBM, GBS, JP, Chief Secretary for Administration  

Mr Edward Yau Tang Wah, GBS, JP, Secretary for Commerce and Economic Development 

 

 

 


